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Horizon 2020 Steering Committee 
September 22, 2014 

Meeting Notes 
 

Members Present: Comm. Thellman, Mayor Amyx, Clay Britton, Kyra Martinez, Dr. 
Rick Doll, John Gascon, Stan Rasmussen, Bill Ackerly, Lisa Harris, Scott Zaremba, Charlie 
Bryan (ex officio) 
 
Members Absent: None 

 
Staff Present: Scott McCullough, Jeff Crick, Amy Miller, David Corliss 
 
Others Present: Several members of the public were present. 

 
 
Mayor Amyx welcomed everyone.  
 
The meeting notes from the September 8, 2014 meeting were discussed. Two minor typos were 
identified and corrected by staff. Motioned by Britton and seconded by Doll to approve the 
September 8, 2014 notes with the two minor corrections. Motion passed 6-0-3. Harris, Zaremba 
and Rasmussen abstained since they were not present at the September 8, 2014 meeting.  
 
The committee then received the additional information from Tenants to Homeowners, the 
additional petition from the Lawrence Affordable Housing Coalition, the memorandum from Kirk 
McClure regarding Housing Issues in Lawrence and communication from John Gascon. 
 
(John Gascon and Charlie Bryan joined the meeting) 
 
The committee then received a presentation from planning staff regarding demographics.  
 
Mayor Amyx brought up a concern regarding the amendment process and next steps. The 
committee discussed the item and decided that they would revisit the conversation after the 
public input phase and through discussions regarding the issue prioritization. 
 
(Rick Doll left the meeting) 
 
Meeting adjourned. 


